
I oppose HB3494A because it is a bad law. It keeps declaring and debarking legal when these 

cruel and inhumane procedures should be absolutely illegal.  

 

 
Suzanne Wolf 

17497 SW September Lane 
Beaverton,  OR 97006 
 
"To have a right to do a thing is not at all the same as to be right in doing it.”  
 
- G.K. Chesterton 
 


